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Horrocks Highway, Wild Dog 
Creek – Culvert upgrade  
Work update 

                   

 

 

The Horrocks Highway culvert replacement project is 

jointly funded (80:20) by the Australian and South 

Australian governments as part of the Bridges Renewal 

Program.  

What’s happening 

We are upgrading an existing culvert on the Horrocks Highway, at 

Wild Dog Creek approximately 1km south of Murray Town. This 

upgrade will improve flood resilience, safety, and heavy vehicle 

capacity along this important freight corridor.   

Early works to construct a temporary access track immediately 

adjacent to Horrocks Highway are almost complete. Following 

completion of the temporary access track in mid-May, major works to 

upgrade the culvert will commence.   

How this affects you 

From mid-May 2025 to early October 2025, traffic will be diverted 

around the works area via the two-way temporary access track. 

The Horrocks Highway will remain open to two-way traffic for the 

duration of these works, under speed restrictions.   

To keep everyone safe, speed restrictions will be in place throughout 

the work area, including outside of work hours as required. Please follow onsite signage and traffic 

controller directions while work is underway.  

On completion of the culvert upgrade in early October 2025 all traffic restrictions will be lifted. Final asphalt 

sealing and line-marking will take place in early 2026 when weather conditions permit. 

When 

Mid-May 2025 until early 
October 2025, weather 
permitting 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday  

7am until 5pm 

Some weekend work may be 
required 

Where 

Horrocks Highway, 
approximately 1km south of 
Murray Town 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/horrocks 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability 

We are improving safety and freight 
efficiency on the Horrocks Highway  
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Advance notice of these works and associated traffic impacts will be provided prior to commencement of 

finishing works. 

To register to receive project updates please visit the project webpage at www.dit.sa.gov.au/horrocks   

We thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 
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